
 

 

 
8 February 2019 
 
 
FLYERS CREEK WIND FARM (MP 08_0252) 
 
NOTIFICATION OF PRE-CONSTRUCTION MINOR WORKS 
 
Flyers Creek Wind Farm Pty Ltd (FCWF), the proponent of the Flyers Creek Wind 
Farm project (Project), is scheduled to commence ‘pre-construction minor works’ 
under Project Approval MP 08_0252 at the Flyers Creek Wind Farm project site from 
18 February 2019.  We anticipate that the duration of these works will be approximately 
3 weeks. 
 
These works will enable detailed design and construction of the Project to proceed 
once a final investment decision has been made. 
 
The works will include: 
 
• Investigative site survey works in relation to the approved 33kV power line on 

Errowanbang Road and the approved access tracks, laydown areas and 
substation; 

• Preliminary geotechnical survey of the approved wind turbine locations; and 
• Establishment of site access tracks, a temporary laydown area and a temporary 

site office, all of which are to be located off Errowanbang Road near the 
intersection with Halls Road. 

 
FCWF and its contractors will endeavour to minimise disruption to the local community 
and road networks at this time. 
 
Please contact Megan Richardson at Infigen Energy with questions, comments or if 
you would like to be added to the project mailing list: 
 
Ph:  02 8031 9900 (weekdays 9am to 5pm) 
 1800 917 372 (24-hr helpline) 
E:  flyerscreek@infigenenergy.com 
W:  www.infigenenergy.com 
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